
 

TO:  Nine Mile Creek Board of Managers 
FROM:  Randy Anhorn 
DATE:  May 11, 2021 
RE: Draft Groundwater Conservation Guidelines  
 

 

Background/Information 
 
Since the Board directed staff to develop a groundwater conservation cost-share grant 

program and talk with District cities about partnership opportunities to promote 

groundwater conservation, staff has had conversations with District cities and has 

developed guidelines for a groundwater conservation program.  The draft guidelines are 

attached.  

 
Request 
 
No action is needed, the draft guidelines are presented for informational purposes and to 
promote discussion. 
 
 
 


